
York’s Jewish story: 1170 to present
A new exhibition in partnership with 

York Liberal Jewish Community 

Open until 6 February 2022

“The incredible stories and history encapsulated within the display are 
extraordinary. It’s great that visitors will have the opportunity to read 
about the community’s past, but also get an insight in to York’s Jewish 
population today. Not only are we showing York Museums Trust’s 
amazing collection, but we are also honoured to display loans from the 
community such as the Torah Scroll, which was saved from Nazi 
occupied Czechoslovakia, and beautiful ceremonial objects related to 
key Jewish festivals.” 
Philip Newton, Community Engagement Researcher, York Castle Museum

School talks and workshops available in January for primary and 
secondary school children. Talks for secondary school children could 
be focused on Holocaust Memorial Day, 27 January.

For enquiries, contact Shannon Kirshner, York Liberal Jewish 
Community, for more information at 07719 220 631 or at 
info@jewsinyork.org.uk
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